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BEWARE OF PITBULLS IN LIPSTICK!  

In order to provide you with the best possible service, we have 

dedicated ourselves to strictly enforcing all SBG Consulting 

and Bookkeeping Matters deadlines with the tenacity of 

pitbulls...in lipstick.  How does this help you?  We want our 

work to be accurate and complete, and for you to receive the 

best timely advice, which will not happen if we have to rush 

because we did not receive your documents on time.  Please 

see page 14 for very important deadline and  rush fee 

information.  As always, please contact the office if you have 

any questions about these deadlines or have any other concerns. 

2017 TAX ORGANIZERS  
ARE ON THE WAY!  

Once you have downloaded and 

completed your organizer (it is 

mandatory this year!) you can upload 

it back into your SmartVault portal 

or bring it to our office.  For those 

clients who do not use a computer, 

please look for your organizer in the 

mail.  The organizer helps to ensure 

the accuracy of your return, which 

reduces the chance of getting notices 

from the IRS! If you do not receive 

your organizer electronically or via 

USPS by January 12, 2018 please call 

our office at 702-320-9200.  Our 

service agreement letters are due back 

to our office by 1/31/18 and organizers 

are due 3/1/18.  Donõt delay! 
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